
 
Home Learning - Week 2 

We have enjoyed another exciting week as we have continued getting to know each other and have 

become more familiar with the classroom and outdoor setting. The children are responding really well 

to some of the new changes to their routine and are becoming so much more independent.  Our story 

for the week as been ‘The Colour Monster’ you may wish to watch it by following the link below. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IY6d1jyvmVg 

• We have practised our cutting skills and made our own colour monsters. 

• We have talked about our families and who we live with. 

• In letters and Sounds we have been listening carefully to words that begin with the same 

letter ‘Alliteration’. 

• We have been singing number and counting songs, using fingers, actions and objects to 

represent numbers. 

• We have talked about the things that we like and dislike and about how we are the same and 

different to our friends. 

Notes/Reminders: 

• Water bottles will be sent home on Friday, please wash and return them in your child’s book 

bag on Monday. 

• We will be holding an Early Reading/Phonics Parents Meeting on Tuesday 23rd September at 

2:30pm in the classroom, we really hope that you are able to attend. 

• Advance notice … We will be holding ‘Settling in Parents Meetings’ w/c 20th  October where 

we will talk about how your child has settled into Codden Class.   

• PE – We won’t be starting PE for a few weeks, please check our class newsletter for further 

information. 

Home Learning Task:  

• Please could you practise recognising and writing the letters in your name.  You could explore 

writing using different pens/pencils, using chalk outside, writing letters in a tray of salt or 

sand or finger painting your name. 

• Thank you to everyone who has sent in a photograph of their family and emailed in their 

Summer holiday Photographs we have loved sharing them in class, if you have not yet done this 

please could you bring them in next week. 

Many thanks for your help and support, see you next week.  

Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IY6d1jyvmVg

